
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/5/2016 10:49:06 AM
Subject: FW: REAL ID Inquiries

Attachments: REAL ID Info (v 2).docx
ATT00001.htm

The attached 1 pager answers Roddie’s questions on Real ID.
 
I had a conversation with Director Laganelli this morning on this, so let me know if you have any questions.
 
From: Smith, Austin 

Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 10:47 AM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: Fwd: REAL ID Inquiries
 

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Laganelli, John F" <John.Laganelli@scdmv.net>

Date: January 4, 2016 at 3:29:30 PM EST

To: "Austin Smith (AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov)" <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: "Murray, Larry G" <Larry.Murray@scdmv.net>, "Swati Patel (SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov)" 
<SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>, "Hornsby, Amy T" <Amy.Hornsby@scdmv.net>, "Phelps, Annie L" <Annie.
Phelps@scdmv.net>

Subject: REAL ID Inquiries

All,
 
Please disregard my last/redundant email on REAL ID.  We are starting to receive some inquiries on REAL 
ID.  SEN Davis’ Office in Beaufort has reached out to us asking for an update.  Unless you have objections 
we’ll use this document.  Some of their questions revolve around whether SC will be in compliance with 
REAL ID by the end of 2016.  Without a change to 56-1-85, that won’t happen…
 
Regards,
 
John
 
John Laganelli
SC DMV
Acting Director
(803) 896-9010
It’s a Great Day in South Carolina
 
Austin,
 
  I thought I had sent this prior to the New Year, I just saw it in draft in my email.  Apologies for the delay.
  We are starting to get inquiries on this topic.  Most recent is Senator Davis’ office in Beaufort, which 
has received multiple questions regarding the Real Act Id and our state driver’s licenses. We haven’t 
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responded yet to his inquiry pending any feedback on this document.
 
  Per your request attached is a short rundown on where we are with respect to REAL ID in SC.  The 
Bottom-Line is we have met most requirements but in order to be in compliance, as a state, we would 
need to 1. Change the expiration of our non-commercial licenses and IDs to a max of 8 years (requires 
legislation). 2. Require all personnel applying for a new or renewed license or ID who haven’t renewed 
since 2010 to bring ID’s, birth cert, SSN, etc. to the DMV for verification. 3. Requires us to mark our ID 
and DL with a HLS approved marking (Gold Star or variant). 4. Requires rescinding 56-1-85 (requires 
legislation).
 
  If you have questions, fire away. I’ve cc’d Annie Phelps who has worked REAL ID since the Federal 
Legislation came out. 
 
Regards,
 
John
 
 
 


